
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As owners of a property at the Tahoe Keys we are concerned about the invasion of 

aquatic weeds. Mechanical harvesting, which the Tahoe keys Property Association has 

done extensively, has proved to have its limitations. It does not fully control the 

infestation and migration of the aquatic weeds and the problem is getting worse. They 

can be controlled and still be eradicated if action is taken now. Please pass the 

amendment to allow exemptions to the prohibition of aquatic herbicides in Lake Tahoe! 

 

  

Anna M. Storm 

Paul M. Storm 

 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA
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